
 

Parents are invited to attend.  
More information coming soon. 

 

Save the Date! 
 

Our End-of-Year Awards Ceremonies will 
take place on the following dates: 

 

Pre-K: June 1st at 8:30am 

Kindergarten: June 2nd at 8:30am 

1st Grade: June 3rd at 8:30am 

2nd Grade: June 6th at 8:30am 

3rd Grade: June 7th at 8:30am 

4th Grade: June 8th at 8:30am 

5th Grade: June 9th at 9:00am 


